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I am opposing this HB 3838, Adult Carehomes are only small business. It's not a big 

facility that will sustain the business if this bill will be imposed. Some of the adult 

carehomes are only licensed for 1-3 or 4 residents... factored in the vacancy, this will 

result to less revenue. This will affect the Carehome's operations and a lot of homes 

will not be able to survive and will just close the business... a lot of elderly people will 

be affected too if this will happened. We believed elderly has a better quality of care 

and has the family environment. If this regulation will take effect, a lot of us who owns 

the carehome will get forced to close. 

 

Thanks  


